HIKIWAN DISTRICT

HC 03 Box 873 Ajo, AZ 85321

Phone: (520) 362-2363-2977
Fax: (520) 362-3939-2587

Date: July 02, 2020

To: Hikiwan Community / District Members

From: Chairman Manuel Osegueda Jr.
Vice Chairwoman Lisa Torres-Jones
Re: Temporary Closure of Hikiwan District Office

Begining July 03, 2020 the Hikiwan District Offices will be partially closed to the public until further notice due
to the recent developments and increased positive cases with COVID-19 (Coronavirus). This decision was made
to protect our employees as well as our district members. The Hikiwan District will continue to have essential
staff on site to process paperwork on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:00 AM to 3:00PM. Maintenance crews
will be available for emergency work orders, work orders will be determined on a case by case situation.

For any assistance requests please contact your perspective Community Representatives.
In case of an emergency please feel free to contact:

Chairman: Manuel Osequeda Jr. @ 520-993-3222

Vice Chairwoman: Lisa Torres-Jones @ 520-993-3219

Council Secretary: Michelle Havier @ 520-993-3238

Administrative Secretary: Cynthia Saavedra @ 520-993-3109



